
M O O R E S T O W N  T O W N S H I P  P U B L I C  S C H O O L S

 OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT   E3+P  

        803 North Stanwick Road 

       Moorestown, New Jersey 08057    
(856) 778-6600

Joseph Bollendorf 
  Interim Superintendent 

January 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Attached are materials for registering your child in the Moorestown Township Public Schools. 

All supporting documents must be included to complete the registration process. 

Please be advised that the New Jersey State Sanitary Code 8:57-4.4, Chapter 14, requires written 

documentation of current immunization status at the time of registration.  If you do not have this 

information available, your child will not be admitted to school. 

We will be happy to accommodate you as soon as these documents are obtained. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph Bollendorf 

Interim Superintendent of Schools 




